
broadvox
Reply to the Cleveland Office:

Nadine J. Ezzie, Esq.

Direct Dial: 216.373.4809

Direct Fax: 216373.4842
Email: nezzie(rl)broadvox.com

March 27,2014

Via E-Filine and US Mail

Attn: Kathy Shepherd
Oregon Public Utility Commission
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE
PO Box 1088
Salem OR 97308- 1088

Re: Docket No. CP 1442

Dear Ms. Shepherd:

This letter is to inform you of a change of contact information for Broadvox-CLEC, LLC. Please update your
records to include the following contact information:

Broadvox-CLEC, LLC
75 Erieview Plaza, Suite 400
Cleveland, Ohio 44114

Kyle Bertrand
Vice President of Network Planning and Regulatory
Broadvox-CLEC. LLC
kbertrand(rDbroadvox.corn
216-373-4636

Nadine Ezzie
Deputy General Counsel
Broadvox-CLEC. LLC
nezzie(iDbroadvox. com
216-373-4809

Also, please remove islater@),broadvox.com and dhovle(rDbroadvox.com from the service list. Any questions
you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 216-373-4809 or via email to
nezzie(rDbroadvox.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Deputy General Counsel
Broadvox-CLEC, LLC

Enclosure
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